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Suggested Activities (Performing Arts-Music)- Class VIII 

Learning Outcomes Suggested Activities Resources 

The learner 
x sings and plays 

sargams of indian 
classical music  

x sings folk songs 
of different states  

x sings devotional 
music or plays a 
well known 
devotional 
number 
 

x is aware of the 
cultural diversity 
in terms of music  

x sings devotional 
music / chanting 
mantras / singing 
hymns / 
shabadkirtan/ 
sufi music 

x connects sounds 
of musical 
instruments to 
science / physics  

x links to science 
chapters  

x plays musical 
instruments like 
harmonium , 
sitar, sarangi , 
bansuri ³ any 
tune (seven notes 
of music, any 
song) 

x plays percussive 
Musical 
Instruments 
(Dhol, dholak, 
Tabla) any theka 

x has knowledge of 
RaagBrindavaniS
arang 

Activity-1 
Learning sargam; (sing or play on any 
melodic instrument) 
Revise sargams learnt till now and then the 
following given underneath +++ 
 
Activity-2 
Learn a folk song, write the words on a 
plain sheet , understand the meaning and 
write it . Maintain a manual / electronic 
folder of such sheets  
 
Activity - 3 
For those who can get the opportunity of 
learning a percussive instrument ² one 
theka e.g. Teentaal/ keherva /dadra 
.Listen to Pakhawaj a traditional Musical 
Instrument  
 
Activity - 4 
learn Raga BrindavaniSarang   from house 
member/teacher(link provided) ² Aroha , 
Avroha , Sargam given beneath , learn any 
chhotakhyal ** 
 
Activity -5 
Percussion ² same theka learnt in the 1st 
and 2nd week  
 
Activity - 6 
See official website of any 1 stateand in the 
folder made earlier make a project  about 
the Music, Musical Instruments, Dance, 
Drawing and painting, Theatre 
 
Activity - 7 
Learning and understanding music and 
their role in the creation of 
advertisements   
 
Activity - 8 
Learn a devotional song ² sufi, qawwali, 
bhajan, kirtan, shabad, etc., {youtube, 
radio, any internet source, records } 
 
Activity - 9 
Listen to the playback Music of any serial 
or film and try to think about the role of 
Music in making a film. Observe all 
features of Music- Vocal, Orchestration 

x Teacher / any 
known musician 
can sing and post 
some sargams on 
whatsapp 

x Watch videos on 
youtube to learn 
folk song or from 
a family member 

x Learn to play 
instrument 
available at home 
under a guide  

x Any source on the 
internet  

x Books on Indian 
Music like 
sangeet,bhatkhan
de kramik pustak 
malika ² 1, 
sangeetshikshaks
andarshika 

x Website link 
https://www.yout
ube.com/watch?v
=XDsk6tZX55g 
 
https://www.yout
ube.com/results?
search_query=mo
han+shyam+shar
ma+pakhawajhttp
s://www.youtube.
com/watch?v=t-
9oyWXc4jU 
 
https://www.yout
ube.com/watch?v
=PMhFL9lXChU&l
ist=PLCzEe8p_JW
4uLt5OI6PjSkLKQ
B6lDCLz-
&index=4 
 
 

 
 

For ** and +++ - please see Annexure-IV 


